
NOTICE
Public Notice of Intent to Convey 
Real Estate, Hillsboro R-III 
School District hereby notifies 
the public of its intent to convey 
to the Hillsboro Fire Protection 
District of Hillsboro, Missouri, 
for public uses and purposes, 
approximately 1.8 acres of land 
having a general address of 264 
Bridle Ridge and Hwy. 21.  A 
formal agreement concerning the 
proposed transaction is scheduled 
to be considered for approval by 
the School Board at its regular 
meeting on January 23, 2020.


